
 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice that the Town of Lawrence Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on 

Wednesday, August 9, 2023 at 5:00PM at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court.  This 

meeting will be held to receive testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

1) Barbara and Darren Johnson at 1101 Pisces Place, parcel L-1632 pursuant to Town of 

Lawrence Ordinance 300-198, requested a public hearing in front of the Zoning Board of 

Appeals to appeal decisions made and enforced by the Town’s Building Inspector. 

Per the application dated July 6, 2023, the grievances pertain to the following: 

a. Fence violations per Town Ordinance 300-14. 

b. Vision corner violations per Town Ordinance 300-26. 

c. Accessory building violations per Town Ordinance 300-36. 

d. Violations pertaining to items placed on Town property and within ESA per Town 

Ordinances 300-9 and 145-7. 

 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

July 24, 2023 

 
 

Posted at the following on July 24, 2023 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Mailed to property owners 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 

 


